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Mai Vang

From: Der Vue
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 9:06 AM
To: Mai Vang; Joanna Zimny; Marcia Moermond
Cc: Matt Dornfeld; Leanna Shaff
Subject: 899 Burr St - In Appeals Today (VB)
Attachments: 899 Burr St CNDEED.pdf

Good morning everyone, 
 
899 Burr St is being heard today. This came in as a possible non-owner occupied and as the PO failed to provide 
documentaƟon/proof of CNDEED and or a Provisional, the property was condemned and referred to VB.  In going 
through the file with the Inspector, a copy of the CNDEED was emailed to him on September 3rd, 2024.  AƩached is a 
copy. 
 
I spoke with Ramsey County just now, and the CNDEED has not been registered.  Ramsey County is up to date with their 
records. Please add the aƩached CNDEED for your records. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 

Der Vue 
Fire Safety Supervisor  
Department of Safety & Inspections 
375 Jackson St Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-8988 
der.vue@ci.stpaul.mn.us  
www.StPaul.gov  
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